During this time of uncertainty and challenges in the federal workforce,

federal workers are invited to attend a Mass to lift up their concerns
and to pray for strengtll for the road ahead. All are welcome.

For more information contact call: 202-347-3215

Visit the Cathedral of St Matthew the Apostle website:
mps://www.stmatthewscathedral.org[




